
Legal Notice of Public Hearing of the Geneva Town Council

Notice is hereby given that the Geneva Town Council will hold a public hearing 
on Tuesday, February 14, 2023 at 6:30 PM at the Council Meeting Room, 
411 E Line Street, Geneva, IN. 46740, to hear public comments regarding 
applications to USDA for financial assistance in purchasing a Police Vehicle, 
Fire Department Skid unit for Grass Truck and a utility truck for the water 
department.

Notice is hereby given that the Town of Geneva is accepting bids for a police 
vehicle, Fire Department Skid unit for Grass Truck and a utility truck for 
the water department as part of a United States Department of Agriculture 
financial assistance grant. Bids are due to the Town of Geneva by 12:00 pm 
on Friday, February 24, 2023

Interested persons wishing to present their views on said application either 
in writing or verbally, will be given the opportunity to be heard at the above-
mentioned time and place.

Agnes Schoch
Council President
Town of Geneva
260-368-7251
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